Whitewater Township Batting Cage Use Rules
& How to Reserve Use

1. All usage of the batting cage must be scheduled through the Township Clerk’s office,
phone 231-267-5141 x24, clerk@whitewatertownship.org, or the office is located at
5777 Vinton Road, Williamsburg, MI. The application form may be obtained at the
Clerk’s office or at www.whitewatertownship.org under the Information section on the
home page.

2. Usage is limited to the date and time noted on the application. Other individuals or
groups may have reserved the batting cage earlier or later in the day.

3. All persons must wear helmets at all times while in the cage.
4. Only one batter is allowed in the cage at any time.
5. Closed-toe shoes must be worn at all times.

6. All individuals outside of the batting cage must remain 3’-0” back from suspended
netting at all times.

7. No hitting balls against facility walls.
8. Protective netting shall never be pulled back in any way.

9. Users must assure that all balls and pitching equipment are picked up and placed in their
proper containers in the shed at the end of utilization.

10. Leave the cage, shed, and surrounding area clean for the next user.
11. All shed doors must be locked when done. Reset the exterior lock code to 0000.

12. Whitewater Township is not responsible for any injuries incurred while using this
facility.

13. Batting cage equipment is not sanitized between users.

14. Whitewater Township reserves the right to refuse use to anyone not abiding by these
rules.
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